
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 

 
In personnel matters, the Board: 

• employed Katie Herman as a kindergarten teacher; 
• employed Christine Olsen, Christine Hinz, Robin Milner and Jennifer Boyer as 

paraprofessionals; 
• employed Amy Bessette, Heather Stupay and Janet Paglia as teachers for the 2010-2011 

school year; 
• accepted the resignations of kindergarten teacher Tara Connors, lunchroom supervisor 

Tony Schlott, and Rebecca Werner and paraprofessional Samantha Goecking; and 
• granted a  request for a family medical leave of absence for a teacher for the 2010-2011 

school year. 
 

 
In other matters, the Board: 

• heard a presentation by Director of Business Dean Gerdes on the proposed budget for the 
2010-2011 school year; 

• heard that there is an application for parents to request a waiver of school fees that requires 
documentation along with the application which is separate from the request for federal 
government’s free or reduced student lunch application; and 

• heard that there currently are 3,469 students enrolled in district schools.  
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